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Tootsie Roll Drive 

Our annual tootsie roll drive brought in $3300 this year. A big thank you goes out to Fred 

Kohake and Kirby Schmelzle for heading up this worthwhile cause. Also thank you to all of 

the guys who helped at the football game and before all the masses. 

Pro Life Breakfast 

Our pro life breakfast profited a little over $ 2500 for the council. Thank you to all of the 

knights that helped that morning. A big thank you to Anita Reitz for helping set up and to 

Rick Henry for helping to keep things going smoothly that morning. 

Memorial Mass 

The memorial mass for the deceased members of our council will be this Thursday evening 

at 6 p.m. I encourage everyone to come and honor our deceased brother knights with their 

families. There will be a reception with sandwiches and drinks at the parish hall after mass. 

Knights Feed 

The next Knights feed will be this coming Tuesday November 15th. As I stated before the last 

Knights feed, I am assigning a work group to help with clean up. Please show up at the hall 

at 7:30 p.m. The next group to help with clean up is Group 2. 

Group 2- 7:30 p.m. 

Marion E. Haug, Terry L. Haverkamp, Brad P. Heinen, Greg Kohake, Larry J. Kuckelman, 

Stephen G. Nordhus, Ronald l. Osterhaus, Wayne A. Osterhaus, Harlan Schmitz, Eugene A. 

Sperfslage, Donald M. Sudbeck, Clinton M. Meyer, Justin R. Burdiek, Michael L. Heiman, 

Paul E. Kramer, Brent W. Nordhus, Zach Wassenberg, Jerin Wurtz, Erik Ganstrom, Gerard 

Olberding, Colin Lierz, Dylan Rethman, Jason Hammes, Frank Sperfslage 

December Meeting 

Our next council meeting will be Tuesday December 13th at 8 p.m. 

Give Thanks!! 

I would like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving! Whether you are celebrating near or 

far, let us all give thanks to our Lord for everything we have received this past year.  



 


